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All batches and dates that do not declare the 
presence of molluscs (squid), milk and/or soy.  

FOOD RECALL 
Hanami Toasted Prawn Crackers 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 

 
 

 
Original flavour 

 15g pack Available at Asian grocery stores in NSW, ACT, QLD, SA, WA and 
VIC 

12 x 15g pack Available at Asian grocery stores in NSW, ACT, QLD and SA 

30g pack Available at Asian grocery stores in NSW 

60g pack Available at Asian grocery stores in NSW, ACT and QLD 

110g tin Available at Asian grocery stores in NSW, QLD, VIC and SA 

 
Multiple food businesses are conducting a recall of the above imported products. See the 
table above for where the affected products have been available for sale.  
 

Problem: The recall is due to incorrect allergen information on some products. Incorrect 
labels do not declare molluscs [squid], milk and/or soy.  
 

Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a molluscs [squid], milk and/or soy allergy or 
intolerance may have a reaction if the product is consumed. 
 

What to do: Consumers who have a molluscs [squid], milk and/or soy allergy or intolerance 
should not consume this product and should return the products to the place of purchase for a 
full refund. 
 

If you are not allergic or intolerant to molluscs [squid], milk and/or soy this recall does not 
affect you. 
 

For more information please contact the the supplier listed on the product label.  
 

 
 

 
See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 
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